
  

 

 
 

 

27 October 2023 

 

50th Track & Field Championships Dinner  

The New Zealand Secondary Schools Athletics Association will be holding a dinner to celebrate 
the 50th running of these Championships first held in 1973 in Christchurch. This year’s 
championships will also be held in Christchurch to commemorate this important milestone. A 
dinner to mark this event will take place at the Nga Puna Wai Sports Hub Lounge and Cafe. on 
Friday December 8 following the end of Day 1 competition. The event will start with a social 
gathering with refreshments and nibbles from 7.00pm, a buffet dinner from 7.30pm followed 
by after dinner speeches and socialising. There will be a cash bar available. The event is open to 
all former competitors, coaches, officials and executive members both past and present. The 
cost of the dinner will be $45. 

If you would like to attend this dinner, you can express your interest by emailing Bill Grogan 
Bill.Grogan@canterbury.schoolsport.org.nz with the number in your party by December 1 
please. Bill will acknowledge your interest by return email and ask you to forward your payment 
to NZSSAA account 12-3150-0174691-00. For our bank statement please use the name you 
purchase your place under (particulars) and dinner (reference). As space is limited at this venue 
it will be important to indicate your interest. We look forward to hearing from you and sharing 
and reminiscing about the last 50 years of these championships.  

 

Geoff Shaw 

Organising Committee Convenor 
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